
Award of Scrub Suits to 5th Year Vet Medicine Students 
The 1989 CAVS Veterinary Medicine alumni awarded scrub suits to all 5th Year 
Veterinary Medicine Students. Being the premier Faculty of Veterinary Medicine 
in Kenya, the alumni were on a mission that was meant to inspire and support 
young students as they pursue their final year in Veterinary Medicine. 

In his speech as the chief guest, the DVC Academic Affairs, Prof. Henry Mutoro 
hailed the alumni for their efforts to support their upcoming peers in Medicine 
class and hoped the occasion would act as an inspiration to the students, hence 
enabling them to work harder in class. 
Further, the alumni promised to start scholarship programs for the students so as 
to help them concentrate on their calling as veterinary doctors.  
CAVS supports alumni reunions, especially those that are focused on growth of 
and development of the College. 


